
Hello,  
 
I support staying on Daylight savings time.  Anecdotally, I know many others share this position. I 
have understood that not only would it be easier for me personally to not change the clocks, but 
that indeed Daylight Savings Time saves lives! What better reason to make this switch?  I send this 
email to voice my support for SB320 during the Public Hearing coming up on the 29th which I 
cannot attend in person. 
 
Thank you to those sponsoring this bill, 
Lisa Buttrey 

 
 
 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo.  

 


